
Hiep Nguyen 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
¡7/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06127-20251

From: Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 5:45 PM 
To: 'denj1005@gmail.com' 
Subject: RE: Docket 20250084-SU Gulfstream Utility LLC 

Good afternoon Dennis Johnson, 

Per your request, you have been added to docket 20250084-SU as an interested person. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

From: dennis Johnson <den¡1005@gma¡Lcom> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 2:36 PM 
To: Sebastian Olivieri <SOIivier@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: Docket 20250084-SU Gulfstream Utility LLC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Thank you for the quick response. 
Yes I would like to be named as an interested person 
Dennis Johnson 
denj 1005@gmail.com 
7834 Hatteras Rd. 
Orlando, Fl 32822 
616-540-4866 
Representing Gulfstream Harbor HOA's 

Thank you. 

On Wed, Jul 16, 2025 at 10:09 AM Sebastian Olivieri <S01ivier@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Dear Dennis, 

If you are interested in being an "interested persons" on the docket to receive email updates please email me back so I 
can get the process started with the clerk's office. Thank you. 
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Sincerely, 

Sebastian Olivieri 

From: dennis Johnson <denjl005@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 7:06 PM 
To: Sebastian Olivieri <SOIivier@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 20250084-SU Gulfstream Utility LLC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Sebastian, 

I represent the three HOA's from the three communities served by Gulfstream Utility LLC. Those communities 
being Gulfstream Harbor, Gulfstream Harbor II and Gulfstream Harbor III. 

Our three HOA's, in representing our residents, have interest in the recent application the utility has made for a 
Staff Assisted Rate Increase. 

We recognize it is very early in this process, but we would like to ensure the three HOA's have the opportunity 
to express opinion and questions to the PSC on any data that is submitted to the PSC from Gulfstream Utility 
LLC. 

Could you please advise on how we might proceed? Is there is a method to be linked to updates of the docket 
via e-mail or other methods? Who at the PSC would be a contact for any future communications our HOA's 
would require? 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Johnson 

denj 1005@gmail.com 

7834 Hatteras Rd, Orlando, FL 32822 

616-540-4866 
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Resident of Gulfstream Harbor Manufactured Home Community and 

Parliamentarian for Gulfstream Harbor Homeowners Association, Gulfstream Harbor II Homeowner 
Association and Gulfstream Harbor III Homeowner Association. 
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